
Hello Church Family, 

We are humbled by the response to the Master Plan REACH campaign. In 5 

months, just shy of $1,000,000 has been raised towards  this church ministry expan-

sion vision.  

When we reached the beginning of 2020, the Master Plan team sat down to eval-

uate the dollars raised with the full scope of the Master Plan. We had strategic 

conversations on how to: 1) Move forward; 2) Steward dollars with discernment;     

3) Be confident about God’s hand at work.  

 

 

• We will be doing a phased approach, being watchful to not increase the cost 

of the overall Master Plan.   

• This past Monday, the elders and deacons discussed the proposed next phase 

from the Master Plan Team. and decided to move forward with the welcome/

gathering area, secure children’s area and the elevator. 

• Information on this phase, including how other Master Plan priorities will be com-

pleted, will be provided as soon as we get more finalized  drawings from Sta-

tion19. 

• The cost of this phase is projected to be less than $4 million.  

• Moving forward with this project is dependent on the pledges and dollars 

raised. The dollars needed to be raised before we break ground will be shared 

with our congregation as soon as possible.  

Thank you for entrusting our team with moving this project forward, and thank you 

for joining us in trusting the Lord for His continued leading in this vision. Your faithful 

giving is evidence of God’s hand continuing to be at work in this process.  

With expectation, 

Eric Glewen, Pastor Jon and the MP team 
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